Qualifying Exam Progress Report

FROM: (Student)

DATE:

I have set the following date(s) for my written qualifying examination.
Written Qualifying Examination Date(s):

Once the results of the written exam have been received, the Director of Graduate Studies
must be notified and the oral qualifying examination must be taken within two months. If
I am unable to take the oral exam within this time frame, I must present a signed memo
from my advisor stipulating that my committee has agreed to the delay and a new date

has been set.

I understand that if the oral exam is not taken within two months of the written exam, and

I do not have the approval of my committee for the delay, the Graduate Studies
Committee has the option of suspending my stipend.

Student

Advisor

Director of Graduate Studies




